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Hello All 

It’s unbelievable that we are already at the end of our first half term of the 

academic year.  

We’ve had a busy half term with lots of fun activities. Our staff have worked 

really hard to follow the interests of the children and plan learning            

opportunities. 

This has been the first half term for our new playgroup—we are really 

pleased with how successful it has been. We still have some places available 

in the afternoons. Sadly Mrs Gowling  (Playgroup Lead) will be leaving us 

after half term—her last days are Thursday 7th and Friday 8th November, 

we will hopefully be seeing her again as she has offered to come and         

volunteer when we need her. We look forward to welcoming Miss Ritzema 

into playgroup as our new Playgroup Leader and  Mrs Cook will still be in 

Playgroup. 

We are really pleased with how popular ‘Bring a Book—Take a Book’ is     

going. Children are really enjoying it—thank you so much for all your        

donations of books.  

We welcome our two students who have joined us from the University of 

Sunderland Miss Henderson and Miss Henry—they have been spending 3 

days a week with us and  after half term will be with us all week. 

Thank you 

Mrs Mills 

Dates 

25th October—break up for half term 

Monday 4th November—return after half term. 

Week of 4th November– Parent’s Meetings—please sign up 

with your child’s teacher. 

Monday 2nd December AM—Christmas Play 

Tuesday 3rd December  AM—Christmas Play 

Wednesday 4th December AM—Christmas Play 

We will let you know more details about which day your 

child’s play is after half term. 

Friday 13th December—Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 16th December –Pyjama Day 

Tuesday 17th December—Singing around the Christmas 

Tree 

Thursday 19th December—Special Visitor 

Friday 20th December—Party AM only - 

Nursery and Playgroup closed in the afternoon 


